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Purpose:
GABC Meeting
Location:
Grafton Cafeteria
Date: 

December 2, 2019
	Attendance
	
	
	
	
	

	Keith Zagursky-President
	X
	Darlene Heinz
Membership and Website
	
	Shannon George-Senior Recognition and Scholarship
	

	Shannon Davie-Vice President
	X
	Aurora Wojnarowski-
	X
	Kristen Teubert-Spiritwear
	X

	Melanie Houle-Secretary
	X
	Brandi Davis-Concessions
	
	Courtney Engel-Spiritwear
	X

	Erin Tapajna-Treasurer
	X
	Elisa Arnold-Concessions
	
	Leah Whitten-Senior Recognition and scholarship
	

	Laura Parker-GHS Athletic Director
	
	Tricia O’Grady-Volunteers
	X
	Kathy Day-Banquet
	

	Clark Ward-GMS Athletic Director
	
	Chris Sievers-GHS Assistant AD
	
	Fundraising
	

	Publicity
	
	Outreach
	
	
	


Basket Ball Concessions
· Basketball season officially starts this week
· Each board member needs to sign up for a minimum of one opening and one closing shift
· Tricia sent out a sign up genius for the board members
· Keep in mind that the person that opens must stay until the closing person gets there
· We should let the volunteers do the work, but stay close by in case someone doesn’t show or if you need to replenish supplies
· Check on supplies prior to half time
Spirit Wear-Courtney and Kristen
· Made about $500 at the MS Holiday Bizarre.  Hopefully with a bit more advertising we can make more in the future.
Treasurer-Erin 
· We have about $14,000 left in the budget right now
· We have enough to pay out the winter sports “wish list” items

Membership
· Not sure of exact numbers, but PTA membership is down

· Appears to be a lack of participation from parents at the high school level

Next meeting will be after the holidays
Prepared by:

Melanie Houle

GABC Secretary 2019-2020

